
Re: AOR 2015-14 (Hillary for America II) - Requested Extension of 60-day 
Deadline 
Ellas. Marc (Perkins Cole) to: SWright@fec.gov 01/27/2016 05:20 PM 
P "Lopez, Jacquelyn K. (Perkins Cole)", "ANotl@fec.gov', 

"rknop@fec.gov" 

History: This message has been forwarded. 

Yes. Can you confirm as soon as possible that it is, in fact, cancelled for tomorrow. 

Marc E. Elias 
Perkins Coie LLP 
700 13th St, NW 
Washington, DC 2000S 
202-434-1609 
mel ias@perkinscoie.com 
@marceelias 
Sent from my iPad 

On Jan 27,2016, at 5:16 PM, "SWright@fec.gov" <SWright@fec.gov> wrote: 

The Commission wiii iikeiy be unabie to hoid its planned Open Meeting on January 28,2016, and the next 
meeting is scheduled for February 11,2016. Would your client be wiiling to grant an extension of the 
60-day deadline for consideration of Advisory Opinion Request 2015-14 (Hillary for America II) until 
February 16,2016? 

Thank you, 
-Sean 

Sean J. Wright 
Federal Election Commission 
Office of General Counsel - Policy 
999 E. Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20463 

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential infonnation. if you hava received it in error, please advise 
the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. 
Thank you. 
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